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RECOMMENDATION TO APPROVE JADE RILEY AS EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF KURA 
 
Introduction/History 
With the retirement of Suzanne Frick in June, the KURA must approve a new Executive Director.  
Per Administrative and Support Services Agreement 50075, including the First Amendment to 
the Agreement approved in 2003, the KURA Executive Director shall be appointed by the Mayor 
or City Administrator subject to the approval of the KURA Board.  
 
Jade Riley has been appointed as the new Executive Director by the Mayor subject to KURA 
approval.  This request asks the Board to approve Jade Riley as the KURA Executive Director. 
 
Recommendation and Motion 
 
The following is the recommended motion: 
“ I move to approve Jade Riley as the KURA Executive Director.” 
 
 


